
 

Limerick Clare SJI are delighted to announce 
a Branch Social and Information Evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On the evening, information will be available for new and 
existing members, to promote Showjumping in our Area.   

 

High Achievers from the Branch will be recognised, along with 
Retiring Pony Riders and those who have passed BAR Training 

Assessments in 2022.   

Those in contention for recognition will be notified prior to the 
event. 

 

This evening is open to All - old, new, and future members! 

The Evening is FREE, but all those attending MUST register on 
It’s Plain Sailing by 5pm on 14th December.   

The Link for the event will be posted on Limerick Clare 
Showjumping Facebook page on December 1st. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

         Date:   Sunday 18th December 2022 

        Venue:   The Inn at Dromoland 

       Time:   5.30 to 8.30pm 

       Dress:            Smart Casual 


